Official retirement!!!!

After just over ten years of working as the Frio County Elections
Administrator, On December 4, 2023, Carlos Segura formally submitted
his resignation to the Frio County Elections Commission effective the
end of the month, (end of the year), 5:00 PM December 29, 2023.
(Actually, he applied for deferred or postponed retirement under the
county’s retirement system, which would postpone the beginning date of

| his retirement).

Two weeks later, on December 19, 2023, the Frio County Election
Commission formally met, and upon the recommendation of Mr. Segura,
Assistant Sylvia Santos was appointed by unanimous decision to fill the

vacancy effective December 29, 2023, at 5:00 PM.

The Frio County Elections Commission is composed of Frio County
Judge Rochelle Camacho, Frio County Clerk Aaron Ibarra, Frio County
Tax Assessor-Collector Anna Alaniz, Frio County Democratic Chair
Reynaldo Trevino, and Frio County Republican Chair Nathan

Rodriguez.

Sylvia Santos brings a wealth of knowledge and experience to the
Elections Administrator position with over eight years of experience as
the Assistant Administrator. The election team includes Assistant
Daniella Perez, who has received commendations from the Secretary of
State for Voter Registration and Election process and recognition from
the Texas League of Women Voters for outstanding website addressing
presidential election information.

A Word from Frio County Elections Administrator and Assistant
We thank Mr. Segura for his hard work, professionalism, supervision
skills, and dedication. Mr. Segura's leadership has made an undeniable

difference, and we wish him well along with his family in his retirement.
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